Val R. Keese, Une.

Oil and Gas GEOLOGICAL CONSULTING Office: (505) 243-0665
Exploration 20 First Plaza, Suite 402 Home: (505) 255-9749
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

April 3, 1980

Mr. Carl Ulvog

Senior Petroleum Geologist
0il Conservation Division

P. O. Box 2088

State Land Office Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Carl:

Please find enclosed a set of logs on the #1 NZ well. I am
sorry that I missed you at the well. I have a set of samples
for the Bureau of Mines in Socorro and will mail them down in
the near future. We encountered enough shows to believe that
we should run casing and test the well.

Best wishes,
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